
 

Christmas Program 

December 3rd at 6:15 pm 

Please have your children here 

at 6:00 pm 

 

December 3 – Christmas Program 

 

December 24-26 – Closed 

 

December 31 & January 1 – Closed  
 

 

Just a reminder to make sure 

your baby has extra clothes. 

Now that the weather is 

colder and the babies have 

been growing fast, you may 

need to swap out clothes here 

for bigger sizes and warmer 

outfits. 

Happy Birthday Jonah 

and Asher on 

December 14th! 
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